
 

 

No Smoking Policy       
 
 
 
 
In accordance with safeguarding and welfare requirements and as required by the Early Years Foundation 
Stage children should be cared for in a safe, hygienic and smoke-free environment. I therefore have a no 
smoking policy in place at my home. This includes e-cigarettes and vaping. 
 
No one is permitted to smoke in my home, garden, driveway or in any vehicle used for childminding 
purposes.  
 
I will never take the children into smoky environments and understand the risks associated with second 
hand smoke. I will avoid places that permit smoking wherever possible and will always keep children as far 
as reasonably practical away from people who are smoking when out in public.  
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